July 31st, 1918.

Dear Dr. Orr -

I have your letter of the 30th inst., and am glad that you received such a good reception from our Indian Agents in so far as your visit extended.

I note your remarks with regard to the Shing-wank Home at Sault Ste. Maris. This building is not the property of the Department and we are not at all responsible for its up-keep. The Church of England owns this school building, and should attend to matters such as you mention. In view of all the circumstances, I would be disposed to give Mr. Fuller some assistance to enable him to put on these screens which are very necessary.

I shall communicate with Mr. Puller.

Yours very truly,

R. B. Orr, Esq., M.D., Director, Provincial Museum, Department of Education, TORONTO, ONT.

Deputy Superintendent General.

Indian Affairs. Letterbook, 26 July 1918 - 14 August 1918, (R.G. 10, Volume 5727) Poor \_\_\_

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES

CANADA